
Re-inviting Small and Medium Enterprises, Obtaining Entrepreneurs Card, to Register with 
Nama Group

Nama Group re-invites Small and Medium Enterprises that have the Entrepreneurs Card from 
the “Authority of Small and Medium Enterprises Development”, interested to participate in 
tenders and carry out the Group works, based on the terms and conditions, each according to 
its competence, to register and update their data through the Group’s website. The companies 
need to submit all supporting documents through the link below, based on the classification 
issued by the Authority of Small and Medium Enterprises Development:

https://isupplier.nama.om:4443/OA_HTML/AppsLocalLogin.jsp

For more information, please contact Mr.  Fahad Al Naabi  by email:     
fahad.alnaabi@holding.nama.om or directly with the Procurement Departments of the Group 

Companies.

Thank you

ANNOUNCEMENT 


